
AWANA 2021 SPRING

Dear Awana Parents,


As we wrap up the year please help your children to complete their 
handbooks by memorizing their versus. We will be closing the year on May 
12th and we would love to see all the kids earn their book awards!


Thank you for all your support and flexibility. 


Sara Piwowarski

708-800-4409

Awana Director 


2 Timothy 3:16 All scripture is breathed out by God and profitable for 
teaching, for reproof, for correction, and for training in righteousness,


Be sure to check our website for any updates and for the list of upcoming events!
www.anchorpalos.org/ministries/anchor-kids/awana 

1

MARCH

17 - Wear Green


24 - Purchase your 
Grand Prix Kit Today


31st - Spring Break


APRIL

7th - Spring Break


14th - Completed 
Grand Prix Cars Due


21st - Grand Prix  & 
Family Dinner


MAY

5th - Awana Store


12th - Awards Finale

SPRING 2021	 MARCH 10, 2021

Awana Parent News



	MARCH
	APRIL
	MAY
	AWANA 2021 SPRING

